
Punjab Engineering College (Dcemed to be University) 

Farewell Dinner 2025 

The institute is organizing Interaction and Farewell Dinner 2025 on 2nd May 2025. All B. Tech 

4th vear and M. Tech 2nd year students are invited for the same. The students are requested to 

adhere to the guidelines as follows: 

INVITATION 

1. All students must carry their SID card, failing which no entry to the event venue will be 

allowed. 

Regards, 

2. Students must reach the venue on the scheduled time (6:45 PM). 

3. Dress code for the event is Ethníc Weat. 

Dean Student Affairs 
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